
   

 

 
 
 

Queen’s University is conducting research with Young Mothers in Canada to better understand 
the circumstances and experiences of young women who chose to get pregnant 

 
 

Research Participants Wanted  
 
 
 

Are you a young mother who had a child as a 
teenager?  
 

We want to hear from you. 
 
 
Please contact for more information: Sherri Dutton  

at   
13sld4@queensu.ca  

or  
613-533-6000 ext. 79494 
        
 

 
You are eligible to participate if:  
• You gave birth to your child when you were between the 
ages of 15-19  
• You are currently between the ages of 16-24 
• You were living in Canada for all or part of your pregnancy  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
This study has been reviewed by the Queen’s University Research Ethics Board Under Project # 6034698 

 


